
On July 22, 2018, 46 members and families of the Granite State Roost attended the 

Third Annual “Night Out with the Fisher Cats” 

minor league baseball game. As of that 

evening, the Fisher Cats held the best record 

in the league, leading by two games. 

Unfortunately, they were unable to defeat 

the Reading Fighting Phils (losing the game 5-

3).  The evening began with an honorable 

flag-holding on 

the field during the national anthem.  GSR stood next to the Color 

Guard, presenting the flag and waving it proudly when the soloist 

sang, “O say does that star-spangled banner yet wave.” Guests 

enjoyed a beautiful sunset evening on the Third Base Party Deck, 

feasting on a delicious fare of BBQ beef brisket, pulled pork, BBQ 

chicken and macaroni and cheese.  The Fisher Cats treated the 

Roost to complimentary ice cream sundaes with all the toppings, to 

thank GSR for its third year returning to hold an event. Fireworks lit 

up the sky following the game.  

The Granite State Roost continues to foster camaraderie among its membership by 

holding social events throughout the year, including this baseball outing, a paddle-boat dinner 

cruise on Lake Winnipesaukee, a 

curling event and, for the first 

time in 2018, a holiday party.  

The GSR maintains a strong 

commitment to advancing 

knowledge for Electronic 

Warfare and Electromagnetic 

Spectrum Operations by 

inspiring local industry to 



contribute their skills and products to serve the EW Community.  For additional information 

about the Granite State Roost, contact the chapter president, Mr. Duane Beaulieu, at < 

duane.a.beaulieu@baesystems.com >. 
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